



MINUTES FROM MANAGEMENT MEETING

Date: Tuesday, 2nd April 2019

Time: **19.30 – 20:30**

Place: Railway Pub.

Attendees

Adam Sloman
Jason Winter
Chris Bint

Chris Drabwell
Alan Stratford
John Clark

Jeylan Sezgin
Tony Warrington
Louis Cusack

Graham Merrington
Iain Mills

Apologies

Andy Moran

Nigel Head

Andy Wright

1. Welcome and introductions

Adam opened the meeting. The previous minutes of meeting from March and actions were reviewed under agenda item 2.

2. Chairman's Report

Adam outlined his disappointment in regard to the absence of support for the quiz night on the 17th of March and stated that he had also cancelled the Classic Car Rally. It is tough to put these events on if they don't get support.

Jason agreed to run presentation day – **Managers please get in touch with Jason ASAP.**

The gates are now fitted. Graham will get a chain with a key code when he replaces changing room locks next month.

The tarmac that is on the edge of the drive to park in front of the changing rooms is broken up and Adam is arranging to get this replaced.

The fencing around Horcott Road is truly ruined. Adam is going to get a quote to get this straightened out.

Adam has arranged for some new signage to help with people parking in the right and not the wrong places.

3. Infrastructure - Pitches, lights, changing rooms, parking

Al has sorted a chap to inspect the pitches at Horcott Rd. The guy came along and advised us to undertake a programme of work, immediately. Adam has managed to secure a small grant to cover the costs of this. This will make a massive difference in regard to the children's experiences in playing footy and is the first part of the "put it on the pitch" initiative.

Graham is going to meet the rigger boys to try and sort the fetid state the changing rooms are left in. He will report back at the next meeting.

4. Making the club a club to belong to!



Getting the coaches not to be the conduit for messages and to try and tap into the parent power that is available was discussed.

PLEASE SEND ALL YOUR PARENTS EMAIL ADDRESSES TO ADAM. There are no GDPR issues, please don't worry.

5. Coaching support

Al is liaising with Scott Burry to help coach one of the younger teams sessions with a specific focus – we would strongly recommend coming along to watch and see how a pro does it. Some great learning to be had here! Al will let everyone know.

Al is still awaiting the voucher from the NWYFL to get spending with our club windfall. He will keep us posted, he has several items on his list – all equipment.

6. Monies

PAY YOUR SUBS – Iain Mills is waiting. Only the U10s, U13s x 2, U15s and U16s have paid. Come on folks, the club needs the cash! **Please contact Iain ASAP.**

Preferably, Iain wants a spreadsheet with the details of players name and how much they have paid, games, subs, etc. There are too many teams that have not paid. We will start door stepping you on training days and that will be embarrassing.....for you when Iain turns up looking like Luca Brasi.

7. Date of Next Meeting, AGM and Presentation Day

- Date for next meeting 7th of May 2019. 7.30-9 pm at the Railway
- Date of AGM 21st May 2019. 7:30-9 pm venue to be confirmed
- Date of Presentation Day 18th of May. PLEASE LOOK AROUND FOR RAFFLE ITEMS!

8. Any other business?

None.

KITCHEN ROTA

7TH APR – U8'S – andrew.jon.wright@honda-eu.com

28TH APR – U9'S FALCONS - jason.winter@xyleminc.com